

Summer Village of Gull Lake Box 5, Site 2, RR 1 Lacombe, AB T4L 2N1 (403) 748-2966 admin@summervillageofgulllake.co

Winter 2021 Newsletter



NEW WEB SITE HAS BEEN LAUNCHED!!

The Summer Village of Gull Lake has revised our website with the help of Edge Marketing. Please check it out at the follow link.

www.summervillageofgulllake.com

Please be sure to subscribe to the Newsletter feature.

The website and newsletter will be the principle means for council to communicate with residents.

New features include the Village Calendar where you will be able to locate all activities happening in the Village.

Council would like to wish all our residents a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! Please have a safe and happy holiday season.

Realignment of **Public Access Beach Paths**

Our Village foreman was able to clear the brush on the two paths that were realigned onto Village property this fall. Come spring we will continue to work on making them more walkable.

New snow plow

The new snow plow has been installed just in time for our first snow fall in the Village.

CAO Position

Council has been working to recruit a new CAO to replace Therese upon her upcoming retirement. We should be in a position very soon to share the news.

News From the Community League

A successful wine and beer tasting event was held October 2.

The support shown by the community was great, so this promises to be an annual event.

The Wooden Shoe is promoting a pie sale fundraiser ongoing for the month of November. \$5 from every pie or cheesecake sold will be contributed to the new Hall playground.

The Christmas potluck is back on for 2021.

It will be held Saturday December 11 including a visit from Santa.

As well as a dish to share, please bring a non-perishable food bank donation.

Finally, the annual Family Day event will be held once again on February 21, 2022.